
 

 
            Friday 19th November 2021 

 
Please join us in supporting Children in Need on Friday. 

Children will be able to come to school in non-uniform fancy 
dress or something Pudsey for a donation of £1. 

 
 

We will have a Pudsey colouring competition available 
to the children for a 50p entry fee and the chance to win a 
drawing/colouring set. Children can purchase their picture to be 
coloured/decorated from Wednesday in class and should return this 
by Friday morning where the team will judge the entries and choose a 
winner.  
 
All money raised will be donated to Children in Need. Thank you in 
advance for your support.  


